
Government General Degree College at Gopiballavpur-II 
  

Cir. No………35/21……….      Date…06.10.2021 

College will remain closed from 7th October 2021 to 15th November 
2021 due to Durga Puja and other festivals. All academic activities will remain 
off for that period. However, any department may arrange online classes for 
the benefit of the students during this period if they wish. College will reopen 
on 16th November 2021. Office will remain open from 07.10.21 to 09.10.21, 
21.10.21 to 31.10.21 and 08.11.21 to 15.11.21 except Sundays and Govt. 
Holidays.   

Copy to: Teachers’ NB, Students’ NB, Office  

             Sd/- 

         Officer-in-Charge 

                                                                                             GGDC Gopiballavpur-II 
 


